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           July 2018 
Dear Students and Parents,          
 
We hope you have been enjoying a relaxing summer. We are looking forward to welcoming you 
back to NNHS for another exciting school year. Registration is the first step in getting our new 
year started. This packet contains important information and details on the registration process.  
 
If you are a returning student or parent, you may notice that registration is one week later than it 
has been in previous years.  We hope you are able to enjoy that extra week of summer before 
registration and fall sports and activities begin. Sponsors and coaches have made arrangements to 
minimize conflicts as much as possible.  Registration schedule details can be found in this packet.  
 
We are also going to try something new this year in an attempt to expedite the registration 
process.  Soon, you will be receiving a separate mailing with all the items that need to be returned 
at registration (freshmen physicals and senior only documents excluded).  We are accepting this 
paperwork (and required freshmen physicals) in advance the week of July 30-August 3 between 
8AM – 3PM in the Main Office.  We encourage submitting registration paperwork early if possible.  

 
Registration week is a good time for students to locate classrooms and lockers.  All students have 
the opportunity to familiarize themselves with the building after their registration time. There will 
be plenty of friendly people around to answer questions.  In this packet you will find information 
about the “Enter With Pride” event for freshmen on Friday, August 10th from 8-Noon.  “Enter 
With Pride” is a valuable introduction to life at NNHS and we encourage all freshmen to attend.    
 
Our partnership with parents helps make Naperville North an outstanding high school and 
provides valuable opportunities for students. Information on a few of the opportunities available 
for parents is included in this packet.  We encourage parents to join the Home & School and 
Booster Club organizations and to learn more about the opportunities they offer. 

 
Finally, please mark the evening of August 22 on your calendar.  This is our annual Open House 
night when families are invited to walk their student’s schedule, meet their teachers and hear 
about course content and expectations. This is a perfect opportunity to begin our shared 
partnership early in the school year.  
 
We believe 2018-2019 will be another great year for students, families, and staff of the Huskie 
community.   
 
Enjoy the rest of your summer! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Stephanie Posey 


